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, WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555,

%***+'/ September 13, 1982

Mr. Stephen Robinson
1047 1/2 Delaware IN RESPONSE REFERLawrence, KS 66044 TO F0IA-82-421

Dear Mr. Robinson:

This is in response to your letter dated September 7,1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, six listed documents
regarding the University of Kansas Research Reactor.

With regard to your item #3, Docket 50-148 does not have a Category H.
General Correspondence.

In your letter you agreed to pay the charges for the reproduction of the
documents. We have referred your request to the Public Document Room
(PDR). The PDR will arrange for the records to be reproduced by Literature
Research Company, a private reproduction contractor servicing the PDR.
You will be billed by Literature Research Company for the reproduction
charges, plus tax and postage.

Sin erely,

f j'
J M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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